MEMORBRANDUM

TO: Robert W, Haack
rMarc White
Lloyd Derrickson
Frank Wilson ...

Paul Welch
FROM: Edward R. Gilleran
RE: Cooperative Arrangements with New York Stock Exchange

and Other Exchanges

After discussing this matter with Marc, I amn attaching material
suminarizing the schject arrangements currently being irnp'lemented, an
well as some backgreound comiments relating thereto, It seems te me that
even though there is no present impetus from the S.E.C, or elsewhere to
broaden or formalize these arrangements, it would be appropriate to have
the Internal Reorganization Committee take cognizance of them and, unless
they feel otherwise, to officially recommend that no further steps need be

talken at this time.

June 22, 1966
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